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End of Ter-m“ﬁ‘,‘ This term seems to have sped along and there have been

R 73‘\\ /) many achievements across all areas of school life. Pupils have
. hl @Yy engaged in activities themed around our half term topic ‘How
] can we help the Planet?’, including their persuasive writing
that would definitely support Sir David Attenborough's Plastic Message. We
hope that your children are also developing their
understanding and skills for the importance of reducing,

reusing and recycling plastic at home. ; oAl

Pupils proudly came up in assembly this week to talk
about their learning and how keen they are to ‘help
the planet’. For example, our photos show Adam,
Houssain and Logan talking through their class
display, and Areesha and Buruk reading key messages

within their per;suasive writing:

We all agreed that we are already doing many of the things to gain our Eco
Schools Green Flag award, and are looking forward to setting up

our Eco Schools club when we come back in the summer term. ﬁ%
Pupils keenly put their hands up, committed to gathering evidence geo- choas
and setting up new initiatives to achieve this award. Green Fipa

Thank you to all pupils, parents and staff who
ensured that everyone had fun on World Book Day
raising £28 and on Red Nose Day raising £48.45.
Pupils enjoyed World Book Day 2024

showing of f their character outfits and celebrating #g & '—-_M Lo o ol

our love of reading. Comic Relief wasalsoa =S EEES
reflective day, understanding more about charities
and raising money to help others.




School Assemblies

We hope that you enjoy exploring the website with your children, to share many
of our school insights https://www.clarendon.richmond.sch.uk/ . Pupils look
forward to learning new signs of the week and school songs, and learning all
about out music and artists of the week. Assemblies
are an important part of school day for sharing values
and opinions, and teaching pupils about responsibility,
diversity, accountability and life skills. Pupils recently
enjoyed learning to sign whilst saying "mosque” and
learnt all about Ramadan. Thank you to our wonderful
staff who shared Ramadan's values and kindness during our assembly:

Suhoor

Suhoor is the meal consumed early in the morning by Muslims before fasting,
b:for: dawn during or outsids the slamic manth of Remadan. The meal is

Thank you to others who help us

A huge thank you to Sawntara's (a pupil in Star's class) father who came into
school recently to hand over the cheque from the organisation that he wor'ks
for - The Co opercn‘lve Group. The Co-operative Group
p— gives money to help local
communities and charities, and
everyone was so appreciative
. that Clarendon Primary pupils
~ would be benefiting from this.
The new height adjustable
activity tray table has already
o come in extremely useful on a :
dally basis. The Top comes off for fun messy play activities, and can then be
quickly put back on for other multisensory (less messy) activities.
Easter We hope you all have a relaxing and fun Easter break and
School Holidays ~ we look forward to seeing your children back at Clarendon

Primary on Monday 15™ April. We G oeee—e cigmE

hope your children enjoy doing the ———__———© g=g@

) school treasure hunt and we will e !.@@a
enjoy sharing these and putting them on display when @
we are back. = EEEEE

Thank you for your support =




